
Fallen  Leaf  Lake  proceeds
with board election
Even  though  several  residents  of  Fallen  Leaf  Lake  don’t
believe the issue of who can vote has been resolved, there
will be a board election next year.

Candidates for the two seats have until Dec. 7 to file with
the El Dorado County Registrar of Voters Office.

The election will be March 5.
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